
The Contact Center ng Bayan (CCB) is a feedback mechanism designated as the 

government’s main helpdesk where citizens can request for information and assistance 

on government frontline service procedures, and report commendations, appreciation, 

complaints, and feedback. 

The CCB was established by the Civil Service Commission and the Information and 

Communications Technology Office-National Computer Center (ICTO-NCC) to support 

the implementation of Republic Act No. 9485 or the Anti-Red Tape Act (ARTA) of 2007. 

 

The CCB may be reached via the following platforms: 

 

• Hotline: 1-6565 accessible via PLDT and Smart landlines nationwide 

• SMS/Text Access: 0908-8816565 

• Email: email@contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph 

• Website: www.contactcenterngbayan.gov.ph 

• Facebook page: www.facebook.com/contactcenterngbayan 

 

Alternatively, the CSC Public Assistance Center (PAC) offers the following 
feedback facilities: 

 

• TextCSC: 0917-8398272 

• Hotline: (02)932-0111 

• Email: paio@csc.gov.ph 

• Walk-in/personal: visit to the PAC at Ground Floor, Civil Service Commission Central 
Office, Batasan Hills, Diliman, Quezon City 

 










